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MATT Construction, headquartered just south of downtown Los Angeles, was co-founded by Paul Matt,
Al Matt, and Steve Matt in 1991 and has maintained decades-long relationships with many of Southern
California’s top cultural institutions. MATT’s extensive body of cultural and architecturally significant work
includes The Broad, the Skirball Cultural Center, the LACMA Transformation designed by Renzo Piano, the
Natural History Museum of Los Angeles County’s “Next” campaign, the Crystal Cathedral Visitor Center,
designed by Richard Meier + Partners Architects, The Wallis Annenberg Center for the Performing Arts in
Beverly Hills, the Annenberg Retreat at Sunnylands in Rancho Mirage, the historic Wilshire Boulevard
Temple restoration, and ongoing work at the Museum of Tolerance, the Hammer Museum and the
Hollywood Bowl. Many of these relationships have lasted more than a decade, across multiple projects
and/or phases of work.

MATT is also currently completing major projects at the Petersen Automotive Museum and the
Huntington Library, Art Collection and Botanical Gardens.

The firm’s open-book process and positive reputation in both the commercial and non-profit communities
have led to a combined portfolio of both types of work. Longstanding non-profit clients include dozens of
the region’s most prestigious private schools, the Hilton Foundation, and the California Endowment.
Commercial projects include the current Waldorf Astoria Hotel project in Beverly Hills, the 8" & Hope
Residential Tower in Downtown Los Angeles, and the Four Seasons Hotel, Spa, Conference Center and
Longevity Institute in Westlake Village, Calif.

MATT has won numerous awards and accolades for its unique projects and process. For two consecutive
years, the Los Angeles Chapter of the American Institute of Architects has awarded MATT the Building
Team of the Year award for “excellence in design collaboration.” The company has also received the
distinguished AIA | Los Angeles Presidential Award for “contributions and commitment which have
enriched the practice of architecture and the built environment...through partnership and collaboration
with the architects of Los Angeles.” Additional accolades include the President’s Award from the Los
Angeles Conservancy and numerous awards from the California Preservation Foundation. Ultimately,
MATT Construction is proud of these achievements, because they speak not only to the quality of their
work, but also to the company’s intrinsically collaborative process and working style.

MATT Construction has three offices in California: Santa Fe Springs (headquarters), Westlake Village, and
Redwood Shores.
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